
 

 
Avviso n. 029/2024 
Annulla e sostituisce l’avviso n. 096/2023 
Periodo di affissione: dal 21.02.2024 fino a nuova 
comunicazione 
Esente da imposta (Art. 20 D.P.R. 26/10/72 n° 639) 

Information for the public 

How to use COP tickets on routes or carriers where 
electronic ticket control is not available 

 

Dear Customers, to travel with COP electronic tickets on CROSS-BORDER ROUTES - 

TRENITALIA SERVICES and TPER AUTOMOTIVE COMPANIES, within STIBM AND IVOL , it 

is essential to keep the receipt issued when purchasing/recharging the ticket.  
 

Before the start of the trip, the paper receipt must be validated manually 

(writing on it in pen):  

DEPARTURE STATION and TIME OF DAY at THE START of  THE 

JOURNEY.  

During inspection, the paper receipt must be shown, together with the COP, 

which must also be validated on departure at the machines in the station.  
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